
Addendum 

Post finalising the Annual Ring-Fencing Compliance Report for 2022, and during the annual audit (14 

February 2023), it was brought to our attention that the Staff Sharing Register was not available on 

our website as required by clause 4.2.4(a)(ii) of the Ring-fencing Guideline - Electricity Distribution. It 

was unclear when the page became unavailable. As soon as we were informed we corrected the 

issue and the page was made available on 16 February 2023.  


